
  

 

 

 

 

 

January 22, 2008 

 

 

 

Bruce Hoesly 

Legislative Reference Bureau 

1 E. Main St., Suite 200 

Madison, WI 53703 

 

 

RE: Notice of Hearing for: 

HFS 115, relating to screening newborns for Severe Combined Immunodeficiency (SCID) 

and related conditions of immunodeficiency 
 

 

Dear Mr. Hoesly: 

 

As required by s. 227.17 (1) (a) and (2m), Stats., enclosed is a copy of a Department of Health 

and Family Services Notice of Public Hearing on administrative rules for publication in the mid-

February issue of the Wisconsin Administrative Register. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Notice of Hearing, please contact Rosie Greer at 266-

1279. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kevin R. Hayden 

Secretary 

 

Enclosure 
 


